
 

 

September 2014 

 

Dear  

You may have heard in the media about funding schools are receiving, called the Pupil Premium, that aims to support 

eligible students to help ensure they receive every opportunity to help them reach their full potential at school.   

According to the Department for Education your child(ren) are currently entitled to support through the Pupil Premium 

funding. 

Students entitled to the Pupil Premium might be eligible for a variety of reasons including: 

 Currently entitled to Free School Meals 

 Previously have been entitled to Free School Meals over the last six years 

 Students who have parents serving in the Armed Forces 

 Students who are currently ‘looked after’ by the Local Authority 

It is up to schools to decide how this money is allocated to support students.  Here at Alderman Peel High School we 

are consulting with students, parents and staff and governors to develop a series of pledges that we intend to make 

available to every student eligible for the Pupil Premium.  As well as developing a personalised learning plan for your 

child(ren) so that they fulfil their potential. 

Enclosed with this letter is a feedback form I would like you to complete (with your child(ren) and it will help us to 

develop support structures to support your child(ren) and allow them to reach their full potential. 

In addition, if your child achieved below a level 4 in literacy or numeracy at the end of their time at primary school, they 

may also be entitled to ‘Catch Up’ funding that allows the school to put in place additional support to raise their 

attainment in English and Maths.  If this is the case you will be informed by a separate letter. 

If you have any questions regarding the Pupil Premium or you would like to let us know how best we might be able to 

support your child(ren)’s learning please contact me at the school or emailing office@aldermanpeel.norfolk.sch.uk  

As a school we are committed to supporting all young people in the school to reach their full potential. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Bal Tawana 

Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:office@aldermanpeel.norfolk.sch.uk


 

 

Please return this form in the stamped addressed envelope provided 

All information given will be treated confidentially 

Name(s) of Child(ren)  
 

Year Group(s)  
 

 

Which subject(s) or areas of their 
learning do you think your 
child(ren) need greatest support 
with (please give details) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Is there any other form of  support 
the school could give your child 
that would help them achieve their 
full potential (please give specific 
examples and how they would 
support their achievement) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What resources / support do you 
need as parents/carers to support 
your child at home with their 
studies.  Please give examples. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank you for completing this questionnaire 


